

Governor's Taskforce on Prescription Drug & Heroin Abuse



Enforcement Workgroup Recommendations

March 19, 2015



Enforcement Workgroup Accepted Recommendations

- Referral from Storage and Disposal Workgroup to work with Education Workgroup to develop communication plan to increase law enforcement awareness of disposal opportunities
- Will address recommendation at next workgroup meeting



Enforcement Workgroup Accepted Recommendations

- Referral from Education
 Workgroup to develop law
 enforcement training on
 administration of Naloxone if pilot
 is expanded to include law
 enforcement
- Will address recommendation at next workgroup meeting



Enforcement Workgroup Recommendations

- 1) Legislative Recommendations
- 2) Enforcement Workgroup Referrals
 - 1) Treatment Workgroup identify alternatives to incarceration
 - 2) Treatment Workgroup identify entry points for treatment into criminal justice system
 - 3) Education Workgroup establish multi-disciplinary education





Enforcement Workgroup Recommendations

Questions & Comments?





Governor's Heroin & Prescription Drug Taskforce



Enforcement Workgroup

Co-Chairs: Chief James Cervera, Virginia Beach and

Michael Herring Commonwealth Attorney City of Richmond